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CIiRIsrIANACARE 

HEALTH SERVICES 

Department of Radiation Safety 

4755 OgfetQwrJ-Stanton Road Joseph F. Solge, Jr. 
Room 1127, MAP 2 Radiation Safety Officer 
Newark, Delaware 19718 jsolge@christianacare.org 

302-623-382.2 phone 
302-6.23-3865 tax May 13,2013 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region I 
475 Allendale Road 
King ofPrussia, PA 19406-1415 

Re: NRC License 07-12153-02 
Docket No.: 030-01303 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

Please remove Larry Simpson, PhD from the list ofauthorized medical physicists on this license. 
He is no longer employed by Christiana Care. In his place on Item 13 D., please add Firas 
Mourtada, PhD as the authorized user. 

I would also like to infonn you that, effective June 07, 2013, we will pennanently discontinue 
treating patients in the Nuclear Medicine lab located in the Medical Arts Pavilion II, 4735 
Ogletown-Stanton Road, Newark, DE. We will follow this announcement with the results of our 
decommissioning survey of the site when that information is available. Please note that we will 
not immediately vacate the premises on June 07 as there is ~quipment that will need to be 
relocated after patient procedures end on that date. AJJ.y remaining inventory of radioactive 
material will be transferred to the Christiana Hospital site. We will then want tha.t site removed 
from Item 10. of this license when it is released for unrestricted use. 

Ifyou have any questions about this request, or need any additional information, my contact 
information is listed above. 

Thank you very much for your assistance. 

Sincerely, 

Joseph F. Solge, Jr.) Radiation Safety Officer 

Approved by: 

, SeD, Senior Vice President, Cancer and Imaging Services 
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